
Malvern Inventors Club Newsletter - April 2007
Next Meeting Date: 10th May 2007 @ The Learning Zone - 7:00pm 

A couple  of 
months  ago  we  were 

asked  to  do  an  inventors 
club  after  school  at  St 

James. In the meeting we received 
some  information  from 
Imagineering (Alastair  Graham 
Bryce)  about  the  school  club.  He 
said the course is to last through-
out the year.  The 14 kits will  cost 
£587.50. The tools and equipment 
will be a one-off payment of around 
£130.  We  suggest  charges  to 
pupils  at  around  £1  per  head.  A 
police check (CRB) on tutors. The 
insurance  and  finance  needs 
setting  up.  Alastair  Graham Bryce 
is  willing  to  give  members 
interested  an  introduction  and 
induction session.

Casey Jones, from “Dragons Den”, 
has  set  up  a  company 
www.inventors-showcase.co.uk & 
innovations4u.co.uk.  He  says  he 
has  an  open  door  to  BBC  for 
inventors and inventions partly thro 
Nick  Owen & is  struggling  to  find 
new  inventions  &  innovators.  He 
will  also  compile  a  video  &  will 
provide free sponsorship (which he 
already  has)  so  there  will  be  no 
charges  for  this  service.  With  his 
backers  it  will  bring  in  the  “big 
players” to the market.

Malcolm  Victory  from 1%  Studio 
has booked a stand for “The Spring 
Garden  Show”  at  the  Three 
Counties  Showground.  He 
wondered if the Inventors had any 

plans  for  this,  in  which  case  he 
could  share  his  stand.  Contact 
Malcolm for more information.

Upcoming Events:

 There is an Imagineering Fair later 
this  year,  from  around  the  27th 

October  to  the 17th November  at 
Jaguar  Exhibition  Halls,  Ricoh 
Arena, Coventry. They are looking 
for inventors and inventor clubs to 
“Excite”  the  imagination  of 
youngsters  especially with  hands 
on  activities  that  they  will  enjoy. 
Several  major  inventors  like 
Trevor  Bayliss  will  be  there  with 
items including models made from 
meccano to wind up radios.

 A “Going for  Green” 
festival  at  Ragley 
Hall 5th-7th May is a 
way  to  having  a 
greener  life.  Green  Future 
Festivals are looking for inventors 
wishing  to  participate.  For  more 
info  see  their  website: 
www.ragleyhall.com or  contact 
Janet  Mills  at  Ragley  Hall  on 
07884 328456.

Other News

Anyone  can  have  ‘The  European 
Computer Driving Licence’ for £155 
via  “The  Learning  Zone”.  People 
without  level  2  qualifications  may 
be eligible for free training.
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